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SBCTC considers answers in this Questions and Answers (Q&A) document to be the only official source 
for answers related to this funding source, aside from the Program Guidelines.  Questions (Q) and 
answers (A) are presented in reverse order, showing the most recently received questions at the top 
of the document. This is so that schools may check back frequently during the application process and 
easily see new Q&As. This document will be updated throughout the 2025-26 fiscal year.  

Q:  Can a school save an incomplete application and then return and pick up where they left off? 

A: Yes, you can save an incomplete application and return to it later.  When you log back in, and 

your application was saved, it will show up as “in process”.  There will be an option to “edit” on 

the left-hand side of the grant name/application. 

Q: I understand that the WA CDL Grant may be used to help students with their childcare and some 

other types of needs so the student can go to school. Can we reimburse the student for those 

costs? 

A: The WA CDL Grant can only be used to reimburse the PCSC/SD for direct expenditures that they 

make on behalf of students. Schools must pay directly for childcare or other fees and may not 

reimburse students for these expenses. 

 


